
Underground Petroleum Storage 

System Decommissioning Notification 
 
 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: You must notify Council of your intention to decommission an Underground 
Petroleum Storage System (UPSS) at least thirty (30) days prior to the decommissioning. 

PART 1 – UPSS SITE DETAILS 

Premises name:  

Premises address:  

Lot and DP number:  

ABN/CAN:  

Environment Protection 
License number (if 
relevant): 

 

. 

PART 2 – APPLICANT DETAILS 

Name:   

Address:  

Phone number:  

Email address:  

 

PART 3– DECOMMISSIONING METHOD 

How will the UPSS be 
decommissioned: 

(tick where appropriate) 

☐ In situ  

☐ Removed from site  

Proposed date of 
decommissioning: 

 

Number of systems to be 
decommissioned:  

 

Has SafeWork been notified? ☒ Yes ☐ No – SafeWork must be notified on 13 10 50 

 
 
 
 



  

 

PART 4– RESPONSIBLE PERSON 

Name:  Phone number: 

Address: Email: 

 

 
 

PART 5 – APPLICANT DECLARATION 

I declare that the information provided in this application is true and correct at the time of signing.  

Applicant signature: Date: 

 

PART 6 – SUBMISSION 

Please submit the completed form to: 

 

Kiama Municipal Council  

PO Box 75 

Kiama NSW 2533  

 

Or via email to: council@kiama.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 

PRIVACY & PERSONAL INFORMATION PROTECTION NOTICE  
The personal details requested on this form is being collected by Kiama Municipal Council (KMC) for the purposes of assessing 
your application and corresponding with you about your application. KMC is the agency that holds the information and access is 
restricted to KMC Officers. The supply of information is required by the NSW Environmental Protection Authority (EPA), if not 
provided we may not be able to process your application. Your personal information may be disclosed to the EPA, or to any person 
engaged in the administration of the Environment Operations Act 1997, for the purpose of enabling the EPA to exercise its functions 
under the Act. You have a right to apply for access to or for correction of your personal information. For further information, please 
see KMC’s Privacy Management Plan available on Council’s website or contact us on 02 4232 0444 or email 
council@kiama.nsw.gov.au  
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